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Minutes of the Streets Committee Meeting held February 5, 2024, at 7:10 

P.M.  Present in Council Chambers were Chairman Nahorn, Mr. Dembinski, Mr. 

Heberling, Mr. Janik, Mr. Winiarski, Mr. Wachholz, Ms. Harmych, President 

Wasilk, Auditor Phillips, Safety/Service Director Jeffreys, Law Director 

Pecora, Treasurer Ramsey, Assistant Law Director Ward, and one member of 

the press.  

 

A-24-06   Ordinance allowing ODOT to perform work in the City 

    at no cost to the city of Amherst; emergency 

 

  Mayor Costilow explained the need for this and the reason  

  for the emergency.  State Route 2 goes through the City so 

  needs the councils’ consent.  Mr. Janik noted that this 

  will be completed in 2024 and asked if there would be 

  any lane closures?  Mayor Costilow stated that the  

  details will be coming and he is confident with regard to 

  the traffic pattern.   

   

  Mr. Wachholz motioned to send this to the floor of Council 

  with the emergency. Seconded by Mr. Dembinski.  Voice vote  

  7-0 to send to the to the floor of Council with emergency.   

 

A-24-11   2022 Sidewalk Program Individual Property Assessment  

  Removal  

 

  Mayor Costilow said this lot was an oversight and it was 

  missed.  This is needed to correct that oversight.   

   

  Mr. Winiarski motioned to send this to the floor of Council.  

  Seconded by Mr. Wachholz.  Voice vote 7-0 to send to the to  

  the floor of Council.  

 

Mr. Heberling motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Dembinski.  Voice vote 

7-0 to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 7:15 P. M.  

 

Matthew Nahorn, Chairman 

Streets Committee  
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